
Town Board Meeting  
May 12, 2014 
5:15 P.M. 
Bradley Town Hall  
  

Chairperson Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Robert Eisenman, Bill Jelinek and Joan  
Hilgendorf were present.  

  
The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund - $82,324.42 

Equipment Fund - $221,863.95; General Savings Account - $162,844,79; Checking Account - 

$211,270.78; Cemetery Fund - $17,686.06; Playground Fund - $15,691.59; Greenwood Cemetery - 

$100,000.00 CD.  

M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes from the April 15, 2014 board meeting. Motion  
passed 4-0.  
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Koth to approve payment of vouchers #2147 through #2179. Motion passed 4-0.  

There weren't any license applications or correspondence. 

Following a long discussion the request to open Clear Lake, Essex and Half Moon Lake Roads to ATV 

travel; it will be placed on the June agenda.  

There were no recommendations from the Plan Commission. Harry Gladwin reported that there will be a 

meeting on May 27th. 

Byron Lange reported that the weight limits will be lifted on Wednesday May 14
th
 except for Alery, Blum 

and Wadell Roads. The road crew will be hauling gravel to Nibler Road. 

M/M Koth/Jelinek to accept the low pulverizing proposal from American Asphalt for Piehl and Rapel 

Roads. Motion passed 4-0. 

M/M Koth/Jelinek to accept the low blacktop proposal from American Asphalt for Rapel Road. Motion 

passed 4-0. 

Harry Gladwin will talk to Lincoln County Zoning concerning junk complaints at Fulsher School, A&J 

Sports and the horses at N9018 Hwy S. There is a trailer located on A&J Sports Bar property which was 

zoned for storage, and now it is being used as a residence. The septic has been hooked up to A&J Sports 

Bar septic system. Also, a camper has been moved onto the property. 

Supervisor Jelinek is drawing up plans for the scattering garden at Greenwood Cemetery. A new 

computer will not be needed as a used one has now been set up for the cemetery records. 

Supervisor Hilgendorf said she is looking for someone to clean Kahle Park. There are cracks to be fixed 

in the basketball court. The storage building at Theisen is starting to rot and needs to be fixed. 

A board meeting will be held on May 27th at 5:00 P.M. to discuss the new hall addition and the equipment 

garage. 

Changing the monthly board meeting date and/or time will be placed on the June agenda. 

M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to adjourn. Motion passed 4-0. 

 

 



       Ann Eckman 

 

 

 


